
 
 
 

June 30, 2021 

Dear National University Veteran Student,  

Provost Singh sent a letter today to inform students, faculty, and staff that National University 
will continue remote operations and the suspension of on-site instruction for most courses until 
further notice.  

However, veteran students will continue receiving benefits, including Monthly Housing 
Allowance, at the resident rate until December 21, 2021 or until the school resumes in-person 
courses, whichever occurs first. Veteran students must continue to meet all benefits eligibility 
criteria through December 21, 2021.   

The recent passage of H.R.8337 enables the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to continue 
providing the same level of education benefits to students having to take courses online due to 
the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. 

The law gives VA temporary authority to continue payments uninterrupted in the event of 
national emergencies, allowing for continued benefits even if the program has changed from 
resident training to online training. 

Students receiving  benefits are not required to take any action. If you were scheduled to take 
an on-site course, National University will continue to certify your attendance as such for the 
upcoming terms.  

We encourage you to contact veteransaffairs@nu.edu if you have any questions. Each of us is 
reminded that we must continue to practice guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention and public health agencies. Please visit nu.edu/coronavirus for the latest updates on 
NU’s response to COVID-19. 
 

Sincerely, 

Veronica Garcia 

Vice President 

Academic Operations 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USVAVBA/bulletins/2a3b2a3
https://www.cdc.gov/
https://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill/docs/pamphlets/ch33_pamphlet.pdf
mailto:veteransaffairs@nu.edu
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html
https://www.nu.edu/studentservices/nu-wellness/coronavirus/

